
 

Upcoming Events 

 May 7– Plainfield No School 

 May 7-Muffins with Mommy 6:30-8:00AM 

 May 9-Mother’s Day 

 May 20-Pre-K Graduation 7:00PM 

 May 24-Plainfield Last day of School 

 May 31-Memorial Day LCK CLOSED 

L iv ing  Ch r i s t  fo r  K ids  
4800  S  CR  600  E  
P la in f i e ld ,  IN  46168  

Kim Maxwell, Director 

LCKCHILDCARE@YAHOO.COM 

Www.livingchristplainfield.com 

317-837-9998 

317-839-8825 Fax 

To promote the health and safety of all, please remember the following;  

Never bring your child to daycare with a fever, a contagious condition, a 

communicable disease, vomiting, or diarrhea. 

If your child has any of these conditions, they have to be symptom free 

without medication  for 24 hours before returning to daycare.   Thank you!   

Birthdays: 

 Lake H-5/2 

 Owen T-5/5 

 Kawika K-5/16 

 Lillian S-5/17 

 Jayce W-5/17 

 Jack O-5/18 

 Ethan E-5/23 

 Sawyer H-5/23 

 Mason Y-5/24 

Staff Birthdays: 

 Jeanne-5/3 

 Jenny-5/12 

Weather Changing: 

With the weather 

changing please make 

sure your child has a 

change of weather ap-

propriate clothing in 
their cubby. Also, please 

be sure to bring in a bot-

tle of sunscreen la-

beled with your child’s 

name.  



Infants: Happy Mother’s Day to all the wonderful Mom’s out there! We wish Owen a very Happy 

Birthday and wish him the best as he moves to the toddler room. Please make sure your child has a 

change of weather appropriate clothes in their cubby. Also, a light jacket and hat in case we can get 

outside for a walk. Thank you!  
 

Toddler’s: Happy May everyone! We give a warm welcome to Marjorie and are excited to have her 

with us. We said goodbye to Sawyer and Harley and wish them the best of luck in the 2A room. 

This month we will be learning about Mother’s Day, zoo animals, and how things grow. Please re-

member to check your child’s folder daily for important information and crafts. Please be sure to 

bring in a bottle of sunscreen labeled with your child’s name. Also, please be sure that your child 

has a change of weather appropriate clothes in their cubby and that you are taking your child’s 

blankets home every Friday to be washed. Thank you!  
 

2A: Welcome May! We wish all the Mom’s a Happy Mother’s Day. With all the weather changes, 

just a friendly reminder that we go outside when the real feel is 40 and above, so please make sure 

your child has a light jacket for the cooler mornings. We are working on our ABC’s, 123’s, numbers, 

and letters. We said goodbye to our friend Nolan and wish him the best of luck.  
 

2B: We are getting closer to summer! We welcome all of our new friends and wish our friends that 

have or are getting ready to move to the 3’s the best of luck. We will continue working on our let-

ters, numbers, shapes, and colors. Please make sure your child has a change of weather appropri-

ate clothes in their cubby. Also, if you could bring in a light weight jacket for the cooler mornings 

when we go outside. The kiddos have been learning very well and adapting to our new classroom 

ways. We will be learning how flowers and things grow according to our curriculum. We wish all the 

Mother’s and Mother’s-to-be a Happy Mother’s Day! Have a great May!  
 

3’s: Happy Mother’s Day! This month we will be working on letters, tracing, our cutting skills, num-

bers, and spring crafts. Please remember to check your child’s folder daily and make sure they 

have a change of weather appropriate clothes in their cubby. Thank you!  
 

4’s: Welcome May! We wish all the wonderful ladies in our lives, a Happy Mother’s Day. Before you 

know it, all the 4’s will be moving to the Pre-K room. I have enjoyed the time I have spent with them 

and am excited to see what the future holds for them. If at anytime you have any questions, please 

don’t hesitate to talk to me. Thank you!  
 

Pre-K:  The time is upon us for the class of 2021 to graduate. Graduation will be held on Thursday, 

May 20th. We ask that your kiddos arrive at 6:30 pm and the ceremony starts at 7:00pm. Please let 

the office know how many will be attending , so we may assign seating arrangements.  
 

Grade School: Spring is here! As we get to the final month of school and warmer weather ap-

proaches, don't forget to bring in a bottle of spray sunscreen with your child's name on it. Hope  

everyone has a fabulous May!  


